
 
 

 
 
 
 

PO BOX 1109, PAARDEKRAAL, 1752 
27 X 2017 

 
NEWSLETTER NO 99 OF 2017 

MEMORIAL SERVICE – ANDRE PRETORIUS 

 
Good day Training Providers and Members, 

On behalf of Andres Family and the PFTC we would like to thank you for all the 
overwhelming support during this terribly sad time. 

Please join us for the Memorial Service for Andre on Tuesday, 31 October 2017 at 14h00 
at the NG Kerk in Roodekrans Roodepoort, 7 Azalea Avenue to celebrate the incredible life 
that André led.  

Please join us as we reflect upon the impact he had on all our lives. 

Kindly take note that the PFTC Offices will be closed on Tuesday 31 October 2017 as from 
10h00. The offices will re-open for business on Wednesday 01 November 2017.  

Kind regards,  

 


